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Andrews, David

From: Andrews, David

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 8:59 AM
To: '"Trahan, Kristin'

Cc: King, Kevin; Krabacher, Jay
Subject: RE: Low TOC notification

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Kristin,

Your forward plan for SG 413-23 (APl 05-045-20509) is acceptable. Please proceed.
Thanks,

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Colorado

State of Colorado

Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, Colorado 81650

Office Phone: (970) 625-2497 Ext. 1

Cell Phone: (970) 456-5262

Fax: (970) 625-5682

E-mail: David.Andrews@state.co.us
Website: http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc

From: Trahan, Kristin [mailto:Kristin. Trahan@Williams.com]
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 8:01 AM

To: Andrews, David

Subject: FW: Low TOC notification

Dave,

I have tried to get in touch with Jay and Kevin regarding a well in South Grand Valley that has low TOC. Below are the
details. We are scheduled to start completion operations today and | would like to get approval to begin completion
operations on this well.

Thanks,
Kristin Trahan
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KRISTIN TRAHAN
PETROLEUM ENGINEER SR E&P

1001 17TH ST| STE 1200 |DENVER| CO 80202
OFFICE: 303.606.4383

MOBILE: 303.482.7901

EMAIL: KRISTIN.TRAHAN@WPXENERGY.COM



From: Trahan, Kristin

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 3:32 PM
To: Krabacher, Jay

Subject: FW: Low TOC notification

Jay,
Here is an email that was sent to Kevin last week. Since he is in the field, and this slipped my mind when I talked to him

yesterday, I am forwarding this on to you for approval.

The email references two wells, the second being the SG 313-23, which I had gotten approval verbally from Kevin. I
deleted that information from this email to reduce the size.

Thank you,
Kristin Trahan

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2012 3:12 PM
To: 'King, Kevin'

Cc: Davis, Gregory; Burt, Samuel

Subject: Low TOC notification

Kevin,

We have a low cement top (TOC) on 2 wells in the South Grand Valley field. Details are listed below. This email is to
inform you that:

SG 413-23 (APl 05-045-20509)

This is a new well and initial completion operations are scheduled for February 25, 2012.

Top of cement was called at (3106')

Cement top on the production casing did NOT cover the geologist’s pick for Mesa Verde top (2450’).
Cement top did cover the geologist’s pick for the top of gas (3715)

Cement top did cover all the zones that we have an interest in completing.

Bradenhead pressure of 110 psi was observed

With your permission, | would like to run a hard line to a tank and vent the bradenhead pressure. | would also like to
continue with completion operations as scheduled monitoring bradenhead pressures and shutting down if pressures
increase an additional 150psi. We will continue to monitor bradenhead pressures during flowback and production and
will notify you if an increase in bradenhead pressure is observed.
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KRISTIN TRAHAN
PETROLEUM ENGINEER SR E&P

1001 17TH ST| STE 1200 |DENVER} CO 80202
OFFICE: 303.606.4383

MOBILE: 303.482.7901

EMAIL: KRISTIN.TRAHAN@WPXENERGY.COM




